

COMING SOON

Our annual Friends Campaign has officially launched!

We hope we can count on your support.



November 28th is
Giving Tuesday, a day
to give back after
Black Friday and Cyber
Monday. It's the
world's largest
generosity movement!
Consider how you can
give back to your
community with time,
donations, and
kindness.

Learn more at givingtuesday.ca

During this movement, we launch our Friends Campaign with a goal of raising nearly \$9,000 in small donations.

Learn more HERE



We recorded our Author Talk with Shannon Carla King that occurred on October 28th.

Her colouring book is now available in our gift shop! Looking to make a purchase? Contact us for payment, pick up, or mailing options.

Stay tuned to our social media for access to watch the video online.



GINGERBREAD KITS TO GO

Thanks to our amazing volunteers, our Kits To Go are back this year with a tiny tree, a graham cracker house, a gingerbread person, icing, and candy to decorate at home.

Kits are a minimum donation of \$7 each and are delivered to your car at the back of the Mahone Bay Centre on Nov. 25th from 10am to 2pm.

HIGHLIGHTS FROM OUR 2023 SEASON

UPDATES TO VISITOR EXPERIENCES THIS SUMMER

We made a few minor changes to our exhibits, including the addition of various family bibles to our three churches display, which left room for us to add this Andrews family wedding dress to our cabinet of items from Mahone Bay's European settlers. Click the photo to learn more on our Facebook page.





We added Temperance Certificates and information to our Rum-Running display. For more information, click the image.

We welcomed back
John from South
Shore Ship Modellers
Guild to work at
the museum once a
week this summer on a
model of a local vessel.
It was great to see his
progress every week!





Lyne recorded behind the scenes videos talking about her work during "Tea Time with Lyne". Click the image to watch them on Facebook or find us on Youtube @MahoneBayMuseum

PAST EVENTS



Our volunteers organized our Annie's Attic Yard Sale during the Scarecrow Festival. Thank you to all the donors, buyers, and volunteers who helped us raise over \$6,000!



We hosted fun free activities for the Scarecrow Festival!



Our Home & Garden Tour returned to in person this year and move to an earlier June date to catch the blooms at their best and encourage visitors to come to Mahone Bay before the busy July and August months!